Subject: Proposed Building

From: Kevin Riethmiller

Sent: Monday, April 8, 2024 8:03 PM
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>
Subject: Proposed Building

Planning Committee,

| live in the subdivision across the street from where you want to build apartments on Ann Arbor Saline Rd. This decision
will create more traffic in that area. You have already given permission to build apartments next to the UofM golf course.
This will add more cars on this road. You have banned gas lawn mowers by 2028 because of emissions. What do you think
all these cars will produce? Also, our home prices will drop. Nobody will want to live here with all the noise and traffic.
Turning it into a park would be more beneficial. Please have the courage and common sense to not build there.

Kevin Riethmiller



